
 
 
 
 
Circular No 47/2022-23                          Date:  01 Aug, 2022 
 

INTERACT CLUB 
“On the occasion of Raksha Bandhan, soldiers are the first ones who deserve 

our love and appreciation” 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Raksha Bandhan is a joyous occasion, which celebrates and honours the love and relationship shared 
between sisters and brothers with great excitement. It also serves as a mark of the promise made by brothers 
to protect their sisters forever. 
 

We all celebrate Raksha Bandhan with our brothers and sisters enjoying festivities with our family. But, the 
soldiers of our country remain on duty during most of the festivals and celebrations. They keep their lives at 
risk to protect the country and its people.  
 

We, at Bal Bharati Public School, Noida, wish to express our solidarity with the Indian army on the occasion 
of Raksha Bandhan. 
 

To instill and strengthen the bond of brotherhood and togetherness, let us all rise and intertwine the 
unbreakable bond of love and solidarity on the auspicious occasion of Raksha Bandhan. The Samaritans of 
the school’s Interact Club, request their fellow students to prepare handmade Rakhis for the brave Soldiers 
of our country. 
 

To the bravest and the most loved Indian Jawans, we shall send our best wishes and beautifully created 
Rakhis on the auspicious occasion of Raksha Bandhan.   
 

Kindly note that the last date of submission of Rakhis to the Interact Club members is 05 August, 2022. 
 

 
 
    

Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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